
Fruit Cove Middle School 
SAC Monthly Meeting – April 21, 2009 

Location:  Media Center, FCMS 
Attendance: 
Trisha Warner, voting member 
Steve McCormick, voting member 
Karen Forfar, voting member 
Kathy Robinson, voting member 
Annette Holt, voting member 
Martie Thompson, voting member 
Eric Hurst, voting member 
Cathy Klein, voting member 
Shannon Emerson, voting member 
Linda Barry, voting member 
Laura Hannah, voting member 
Leslie Williams, voting member 
Lisa Bielefeldt, voting member 
 
 

Members Not Present 

Monica Peck, voting member 
Kevin Corbett, voting member 
Pam Wiltse, voting member 
Barb Polidan, voting member 
Jeannie Bastian, voting member 
 
 
Call to Order by Trisha Warner at 3:02 
Recording officer: Kelly Hicks 
 
SAC funds available according to Pam Wiltse $9,433.19 
 
 
Approve February Minutes Motion to approve by Martie Thompson and  2nd by Cathy Klein 

 

 

Principal’s Report- Mr. McCormick-  

Asked SAC Members if they have any recommendations for SAC for next year?  Cathy Klein enjoyed when 

teachers come to talk about programs they are using in their classrooms.  As well as giving recognition to the 

parent members who are involved in SAC in local newspapers.   

 

Transitions has started.  5
th
 grade students will come to Fruit Cove on April 29

th
 and 30

th
.  Parent night will 

be held in May. 

 

Budget is looking better because of the stimulus money.  Florida is waiting for a waiver to be approved to see 

if we will receive any of the stimulus money. 

 

There will be a new elective for 6
th
 graders next year, Teen Leadership which will be taught by Mr. Hurst. 

 

Looking to offer Pre-AP courses at Fruit Cove.  These students will blend in with the PACE students as well 

as those students who fill out a form to be involved. 

 

Items for next meeting: 

Budget Update 
Funds Request 
Principal’s Report 
 
 
Meeting closed at 3:36 


